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MID-ATLANTIC STATES REGIONAL OFFICE
“20 W. Park Place * Rutherford, N. J, 07070 ° 201-933-1784

June 27, 1969

Mr. John Orrxr
54 Duff Drive
Altoona, Pennsylvania 16602

Dear John:

Congratulations on being elected the first president
of the Juniata Audubon Society!

It's been a while since your letter of May 25, 1968,
requesting information about forming a local chapter, but it ap-
pears like you have a large enough group to really make a name
for yourselves in any conservation projects you undertake. I'll
contact Dr. Stahr to see if he can come to Altoona September 30th
to present your charter unless you might like to schedule a meet-
ing sooner.

All the names with #3904 (Juniata's IBM number)
next to them have requested dual membership and will be the mem-
bers that will be on a dues-sharing basis. As you contact other
National Audubon Society members interested in joining Juniata,
send their names to me so I can have them included in your dues
check.

Very truly yours,

NATIONAL AUDUBON SOCIETY

Alan J. Miller

Mid-Atlantic Representative
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